[bookmark: _GoBack]Criteria to grant faculty members $1000 travel support to participate in the workshop entitled "I Ran My Metabolomics - Now What?".
Location and date of the event: Genome Center of the University of California, Davis from the 11th to the 13th of June, 2018.

Candidates must:
1) Be American citizens or Permanent Residents of the USA.
2) Be faculty members of a US College or University that is registered as Minority Serving Institution and teach at least one course in his/her institution per year or be active in research and training of graduate students and postdoctoral fellows to do research and/ or teaching in their discipline.
 Information about colleges accepted as minority serving institutions by the USA government is found here:
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/edlite-minorityinst.html
3) Be a faculty member who wants to apply metabolomics and cheminformatics tools to his/her research or as part of the curriculum on his/her courses:
a) A computational scientist who works in collaboration with researchers in medicine, chemistry and/or biology departments.
b) A scientist who works in the areas of clinical medicine, epidemiology, nutrition, pharmacology, analytical chemistry, and biochemistry and who is interested in the applications of metabolomics. 
c) A Researcher in microbiology, cell biology, or plant sciences who will profit learning the advantages of using the latest software tools to analyze his/her data.
4) Candidates need to download and fill up our travel support application form, given in the following link: 
https://www.dropbox.com/preview/2018%20Metabolomics_Workshop/Application_Faculty_%202018_WKSHP.docx?role=personal
they can also find this application posted in Dr. Oliver Fiehn’s lab webpage.
Candidates need to send the filled application form to the workshop organizer Dr. Claudia Lerma Ortiz at clerma@ufl.edu as soon as possible.
5) When applicable candidates will get a response by email granting them the travel support at least two months before the event, as well as the instructions to process the payment authorization.  The University of Florida will provide this support as a refund check for $1000 after the workshop.
